
Recipient:  

Police Director Alexander Roldan 
Acting Inspector General 
Internal Affairs Service, Philippine National Police Compound 
Camp General Crame, Quezon City, Metro Manila 
Philippines 1100 
 

Dear Chief of Police, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the case of Jerryme Corre who was arrested while 
visiting his aunt in the province of Pampanga. The police have repeatedly tortured him and it 
has been more than two years since he was imprisoned for allegedly murdering a police 
officer and other crimes he had not committed. 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to: 

 

− Investigate the torture Corre has suffered; 
− Suspend the suspected police officers from duty (at least temporarily). 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 


